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Circular No.BDMA/024/2025     Date: 24th June 2025 
 
 
 Dear Sir 
  
Sub: Two-day Training Programme on Concentrated Solar Thermal (CST) Systems – 26th & 
27th June 2025 at NI-MSME, Hyderabad 
  
We wish to inform the members that TERI, a NGO for Energy and Resources, is organizing a Two-
Day Training Programme on Concentrated Solar Thermal (CST) Systems for Process Heat 
Applications in Industries. This initiative by TERI is a part of ongoing collaboration between the 
Ministry of MSME (MoMSME) and UNIDO, with support from the Global Environment Facility 
(GEF) to achieve India’s non-fossil fuel energy capacity goal of 500 GW by 2030 
  
This Two-Day training programme covers: 
  
·         Introduction to Concentrated Solar Thermal (CST) Systems 
·         Installation and Commission of CST System 
·         Performance Monitoring of CST System 
·         Feasibility study of CST systems 
·         On-site Hands on Training on CST Model system 
  
It is also understood that MSME units are eligible for a subsidy up to Rs. 1.50 crores for 
implementing this system. 
  
Schedule of the Programme: 
  

Date :: 26-27th June 2025 

Time :: 0900 - 1730 on 26th June & 
0930 – 1500  on 27th June 2025 

Venue :: Conference Hall, Ni-MSEME, 
Yusufguda, Hyderabad 

  
Registration: 
  
There is no Registration Fee to attend this programme. However, interested members are required 
to send their nominations in the following format on before 24.6.2025 to make arrangements, 
to ed@bdimai.org; info@bdmai.org : 
  

Sl. No. Name of the Executive Designation e-Mail Mobile 

          

          

          

  

mailto:ed@bdmai.org,info@bdmai.org


Agenda for two days training and brochure on the Government initiatives / CST are enclosed for 
reference. Members are advised make use of this important and useful programme by deputing 
concerned executives to this programme. 
  
  
Thanking you 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
M Roja Rani 
Executive Director 
 
 
 


